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Fuel for thought – A Webinar 

The demand for methanol is being 

pushed by regulatory pressures, both at 

the regional and international level. 

Lloyd’s Register is hosting a webinar 

which will introduce our new methanol 

report that covers the importance of 

safety considerations, supply, quality, 

carbon accounting and life cycle 

analysis of methanol. A panel of 

industry experts will evaluate ship 

operator demand and interest, as well 

as looking at the economic drivers 

behind methanol. 

We will discuss the availability of 

onboard technology, including 

methanol-fuelled marine engines, 

conversions, fuel cells, tanks, and other systems. The panel will also participate in a live Q&A session. 

This webinar introduces the first in the series of Fuel for thought reports and webinars that will cover a 

variety of topics related to the use of alternative fuels for ships. 

Webinar details 

Time: 10:00-11:00 am BST 

Date: Thursday 15th June 

Location: Virtual/ GoToWebinar 

You can register for the event by clicking here. 
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